
From: shinta basnet  
Sent: 17 May 2023 15:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application - 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Council Planning Team, 
 
I write this letter in support of the application put forward by Labtech to 
redevelop the market and bring new life to the area.  
 
Being a market trader, I cannot think of any reason not to support this scheme. 
The biggest and most exciting move from this scheme for me is the proposed 
opening of Dead Dog. 
 
Thank you 
KR 
Akas 
Horse Tunnel Market 
 


